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Proposed Dedman College Faculty Meeting Minutes 
February 13, 2009  

3:00 p.m. ς 5:00 p.m.  
 
 
Agenda 
The motion to adopt the agenda was approved as presented. 
 
Selection of Recording Secretary 
Dean Candelaria asked for a volunteer to serve as Secretary for the Faculty meetings.  Dr James Hopkins 
agreed to serve. 
 
Approval of the December Minutes 
The minutes of the December meeting taken by Professor Glenn Linden and Cindy L. Havens were submitted 
for approval.   Professor Bonnie Wheeler proposed the following changes to the minutes:  
 

That Dedman College official diplomas continue to be available for distribution at May graduation as 

they have in the past, and that Latin honors continue to be based on the student's complete 

undergraduate record.   Vote tallies for the motion made by Dr. Wheeler as reported in the December 

minutes were changed to one negative vote and no abstentions.   

The Gambrell Motion along with the list of December graduates was posted and approved by the 
faculty.  

 
 

Original December 05, 2008, Minutes:  
 

Bonnie Wheeler made a formal motion that the Dedman College Faculty would like for diplomas to be approved 
and given eight semesters of full Latin honors at the graduation ceremony.  The motion was seconded by Prof 
Countryman. Associate Dean Cal Jillson moved that the motion receive a vote and reminded the faculty that this 
was an advisory motion only and more than likely would not be accepted by the Provost. Dr. Jillson suggested 
that faculty approach the university calendar committee if they want to see any real change in the calendar.  The 
motion passed with a majority of ayes, 1 nay and 1 abstention.   
 
Gabrell Motion:  
 
The Gambrell Motion along with the list of December graduates was posted.   The faculty seconded the motion 
and accepted it by acclimation.  
 

Written Addendum Provided by Dr. Wheeler after the meeting:   
 
Professor Wheeler moved that Dedman College official diplomas continue to be available for distribution at May 
graduation as they have in the past, and that Latin honors continue to be based on the student's complete 
undergraduate record.  
 

A motion was approved to accept the December minutes as amended.  




